
	 	 	 	 	 Library Report


Summer programming has been wonderfully received! We have had 
almost 40 children participate at least once and all 12 family activity bags 
are going out each week.


Our teen advisory board members have offered to do four story time 
programs in July and early August for area preschoolers!


Our Homecoming float won 2nd prize. We hope to participate in Popcorn 
Days parade, as well, this year.


Card Club and Board Game Club continue throughout the summer. 


Eighty-three new books are being processed and should be on the shelves 
by next week. Many were children’s books donated by a patron.


Interlibrary Loan and Book Purchase Recommendation forms are being 
drawn up to help patrons make those requests. I will include copies with 
my report next month.



